

July 20, 2020

Dear Valued Customer -

Our Middleboro Distribution Center has re-opened. We are very excited to be able to include the Middleboro facility in our distribution network again. We have re-assigned your primary distribution center back to Middleboro.

We are taking a phased approach to re-opening our Middleboro Distribution Center. For Phase I we will be re-opening the shipping and receiving part of the facility – Phase II will include the pickup area of the facility. We will provide additional information on Phase II as we know more

Our mission remains as strong as ever – to serve and support you in any way we can.

As always, we appreciate your business and support.

Norm Hullinger CEO, alphabroder